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January 11, 2012 

God’s Word  

is our 

Great 

Heritage 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Thur Jan 12 
4:15 pm Basketball 
at Redwood 
 
Sat Jan 14 
10:00 am 
Basketball at  
St. James 
 
Sun Jan 15 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School 
 
Mon Jan 16 
Parent Transport 
Day 
 
Wed Jan 18 
8:20 am Chapel 
 
 
 
 

 

Singing on Sunday:  Students in grades 3-8 are singing at Immanuel Lutheran Church 
in Tyler this Sunday, January 15th.  The service is at 9 AM.  Please have your student to 
the church by 8:45.  The church is located at 207 Willow Street.  A map was sent home 
with your student today. 
 
Cougars at Redwood:  The A and B teams play at Redwood on Thursday beginning at 
4:15 PM.  The games will be played at St. John’s School located at 34719 County 
Highway 24. 
 
Basketball at St. James:  The Cougar basketball teams travel to St. James on 
Saturday.  The B-game begins at 10:00 AM with the A game to follow.  Please have your 
player there by 9:30.  The games will be played at Marian Hall.  A map was sent home 
with the players today. 
 
Parent Transport Day:  Monday, January 16th is a Parent Transport Day.  There will be 
no bus service to or from school that day.   
 
Spelling Bee:  Are you practicing your spelling words?  The spelling bee is only a few 
weeks away.  The official spelling bee is only open to grades 5-8, but we will also have a 
spelling bee for grades 1-4.  The grades 5-8 bee will be held on Monday, January 23, 
and the bee for grades 1-4 will be on Tuesday, January 24.  Let’s see who will be the 
next Samuel Lutheran School Spelling Bee Champion! 
 
PTF Meeting:  There will be a meeting of the PTF (Parent, Teacher, and Friends of 
Samuel) on Monday, January 30th at 6:30 PM.   
 
Penny Wars:  Start saving your pennies and other change.  PTF is organizing a fun 
event to help raise money for the playground.  More information to come soon! 
 
MailChimp:  This is a professional email communication tool that Christ Church and 
Samuel school are making use of as a way of communicating to our families.  We feel 
this will be a great tool in our technological society.  We need every church and school 
family to sign up now.  It’s easy, all you have to do is go to the home page of the church/
school website, www.christlutheran-marshallmn.org and click the join our mailing list 
on the left hand side of the page.  Even if you receive the Cougar Chronicle via email, 
you still need to go in and join our mailing list since in the future we will be using this 
service to design and send the Cougar Chronicle.  This is a safe and secure site that 
many schools and businesses use.  (Our own church body, the Wisconsin Synod, uses 
this means of communication.)  Please take a minute now to sign up.  Thank you.  
 
Snow Removal:  We need  people to volunteer to take a week or two to remove the 
snow from school.  There are shovels and a blower at school.  Please sign up on the 
sheet by the bulletin board at church. 
 
 

 
 
 
Birthdays this  
month!! 
 
Anna Rubendall-4 
Austin Rubendall-4 
 



 
 
 


